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COVID-19 Vaccine and Adult RSV Vaccine Now Available 

 

The St. Joseph County Department of Health now has the COVID-19 vaccine available for all individuals over 

the age of 6 months. The adult RSV vaccine is also now available for pregnant women, 32-36 weeks gestation, 

and adults over the age of 65 are eligible to receive this vaccine. Seasonal flu vaccine remains available for all 

those 6 months of age and older. 

 

Appointments can be made online by visiting our website at www.sjcindiana.com/health and clicking on 

immunizations. Individuals are encouraged to check with their insurance to make sure the available vaccines are 

covered by their insurance. For questions as it relates to insurance coverage for vaccines you can call (574) 235-

9750, option 5.  

 

For general vaccine information, please visit the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention at 

www.cdc.gov/vaccines.  
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